
ESA’s International Branch held a productive meeting March 5, 2013 during the 

ISBCA meeting in Pucon, Chile. IB Vice-President Aziz Ajlan and ESA President 

Wiedenmann shared an overview of ESA activities and initiatives. 

Dan Gerling was elected to serve as the Branch representative to the ESA 

Committee on Awards and Honors. The group discussed various 2014 

entomological meetings taking place around the world that could be potential 

venues for the next Branch meeting. 

ESA Headquarters will be polling Branch members to determine the best location 

for the 2014 and 2015 meetings, with the 2016 meeting taking place during 2016 

International Congress of Entomology in Orlando, Florida. Participants also 

discussed the possibility of hosting virtual meetings throughout the year on topics 

of interest by Branch members. 
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Parrella and Rob Wiedenmann at the Opening Reception. 

http://www.ice2016orlando.org/
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